
March 6, 2023 

As of today March 6, 2023. Pixley will not be shutting off on the 8th. Pixley will 

continue to run with no off scheduled at the moment. As soon as we know more we will 

keep you informed as quickly as we can. 

  

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
 


